
The Secretary Of State for Transport’s Honorary Medical Advisory 

Panel Meeting on Driving and Diabetes Mellitus 

Meeting 8 October 2019 

 

Due to the unexpected closure of Great Minster House, the meeting of the Honorary 

Medical Advisory Panel on Driving and Diabetes Mellitus scheduled for 8 October 

2019 had to be cancelled. 

Topics shown for discussion on the agenda will be carried over to the Spring 2020 

panel meeting. 

 

 


